Town Board of Harrison February 2, 2017

Dear Board Members

We are requesting the use of the Municipal Building for the month of March for the exhibit of Youth Art Month. This will be the 38th year that Harrison Council for the Arts will sponsor this program. The reception is scheduled for Sunday, March 4th, 2018 from 1-3 PM. This exhibit includes both public and private schools in Harrison. We would be honored to have you attend.

The Harrison Council for the Arts, along with the Harrison Recreation Center, has expanded the celebration of the arts to include the Art of the Young Child. This will be the 13th year of the exhibit which includes both art and photography from the children at the Harrison Children's Center. This has been a successful enrichment program for the children. This exhibit is scheduled for April with a reception date of Sunday, April 29th, 2018 from 1-3 PM in the Municipal Building. We are hoping that you will agree to keep both of these programs. Your attention is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

Doreen Grozinger, Chairperson Youth Art Month and Art of the Young Child Harrison Council for the Arts